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November 18, 2013

VIA UPS NEXT DAY AIR

Ohio Department of Natural Resources

Division of Oil and Gas Resources Management
Mr. Steve Opritza, Geologist

2045 Morse Road, F-2

Columbus, OH 43229-6693

Re: Jones A 33-13-4 10H — Well Log Confidentiality

Dear Mr. Opritza:

Regulatory Department

RECEIVED
NGV 2 1 2013

Division of Oil &
Columbus e

Chesapeake Exploration, L.L.C. would like to request confidentiality for one year on all
well logs for the Jones A 33-13-4 10H well located in Carroll County, Ohio on account of
proprietary information that, if released prematurely, could jeopardize future operations.

If you should have any questions or require additional information, please do not

hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Chesapeake Exploration, L.L.C.
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Bonita Griggs
Regulatory Analyst

Enclosure(s)

Chesapeake Energy Corporation

P.O. Box 18496 | Oklahoma City, OK 73154-0496 | 6100 N. Western Avenue | Oklahoma City, OK 73118

405-848-8000




